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Dear Parent 

EU Kids Online survey 

Thank you very much for agreeing to participate in our survey. At the London School of Economics we lead 
this important project for the European Commission's Safer Internet Programme. 

We are working with university researchers in 25 different countries, plus international expert advisors who 
make sure that the results will be useful for initiatives to make the internet safer for children. These advisors 
include Save the Children, European Schoolnet, and a European network for safety awareness-raising 
(Insafe). 

We have designed this survey for parents and children from all over Europe, and the findings will be 


